
Stevie Douglas

Business Owner

Graduate of the University of Kansas

Loch Lloyd resident since 2011


My family moved to Loch Lloyd in 2011 and immediately fell in love with this incredible 
community.  


Over the past 14 years, we have built lifelong friendships—at the pool, on the golf course, at 
the 19th Hole, on the lake, and in the gym.  Our kids are truly growing up in Loch Lloyd, and it 
is for these relationships, both family and friends, that I feel a deep commitment to serving our 
Village as a Trustee.  


For the past four years, I have been honored to serve as a Trustee, and I am proud of the 
accomplishments our Board has achieved. Below are a few key highlights:  


Traffic Light at East Gate (Holmes Rd.)  
  - Scheduled for installation in Q3 2025.  


Disaster Response Team (DRT) 
Established in 2023 to assist during emergencies such as tornadoes, fires, missing persons, 
and water rescues.  

Training provided by the Belton Fire Department, covering CPR, Stop the Bleed, Basic First 
Aid, AED use, FEMA Search & Rescue procedures, and disaster response operations.  

DRT members will receive their Emergency Response Kits on March 29, equipping them with 
essential tools and supplies.  


Animal Control Services  
Currently finalizing an agreement with Belton to provide dedicated Animal Control services 
for our community.  


Serving as a Trustee has given me invaluable experience in the inner workings of the Village, 
strengthening my commitment to Loch Lloyd’s future. I look forward to continuing to serve and 
support our community.  


Sincerely,


Stevie Douglas



